Minister Dacic talks with Professor Daniel Serwer
Friday, 13 May 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
talked today with Daniel Serwer, professor at "Johns Hopkins" University, who is visiting Serbia.

At today's meeting, Minister Dacic and Daniel Serwer talked about the current international
developments and the situation in the region. They both concluded that it was necessary to
preserve stability in the Western Balkans.

Serbian Foreign Minister and Daniel Serwer also discussed the opening of the accession
negotiations and the negotiation chapters for Serbia's EU membership.




